
 

 

TRURO BIKE AND WALKWAY COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

Friday, July 6, 2018, 7:00 p.m. 

Truro Community Center, 7 Standish Way 

1. Approval of Minutes from May 8, 2018 and June 19, 2018 

2. Public comments 

3. BWWC Goals 2018 

a. Safe crossings across Route 6 at:  (a) Castle Road; (b) Head of Meadow Road; (c) 

Standish Way 

1. Action Plan-study of traffic 

2. Crossing Cape Cod Commission traffic and pedestrian count on Route 6 and at above 

crossings 7/2018 or 8/2018 on the weekend – need to remind 

3. Discuss possibility of Sharrow signs on Head of Road email to Town Manager – 

Email from DPW stating they have plans to do Sharrows on Head of the Meadow 

Road 

b. Sidewalk continuation from Truro Police Facility to Shore Road continuing to Standish 

Way to Community Center; maybe through “Safe Routes to School” 

1. Make request to Cape Cod Commission to do feasibility study of possibility of 

sidewalk from Police Station to Standish Way to Library – reach out to Truro 

Recreation Department 

c. Establish Bike and Pedestrian Way from North Truro Center to Provincetown line 

1. Discuss and review existing maps room for bike lane 

2. Make request to Cape Cod Commission to do feasibility study for possibility of bike 

lane from Junction of RTE 6 and RTE 6A to Truro / Provincetown 

d. Climbing Lane (pavement width adding width) Old County Road on uphill, northbound 

side from Mill Pond to the top of hill 

1. Try to get Eagle Neck Creek Project’s Map  

2. Site pictures by BWWC Members 

4. Update on Outer Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan 

5. MASS DOT proposed “Truro – Bicycle Accommodation on Route 6 for South Highland 

Road (phase 2)” 

6. Old Business 

a. Getting 3 Voucher holders for beaches 

b. Safety Bike Voucher for Truro central School 

7. Other 

a. Next meeting date to be determined at meeting 

Adjournment 


